
 

Attention Visitors 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Visitor Protocol 

Version – 03/14/2020 

In accordance with U.S. Government guidelines, Honda is taking 

additional precautionary steps in order to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus).  All guests will be asked to participate in a 

simple verbal screening at the Reception Desk. 

 

The following questions will be asked of all visitors: 

1. Have you traveled to China, Iran, South Korea, or Europe* in the past 

14 days (for business or personal travel)?  

 

2. Have you been in close physical contact with anyone that has 

traveled in the past 14 days to China, Iran, South Korea or Europe*? 

 

3. Have you been in close physical contact with anyone who is in 

quarantine, isolation or is suspected of being exposed to or 

contracting the COVID-19 virus in the last 14 days?   

 

If a visitor responds with “Yes” to any of the above questions, access to the 

facility will be denied and visitors will be asked to cancel, reschedule or 

consider virtual meetings/telecommunication options. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

*Europe includes: Austria, Belgium, Czech Republic, Denmark, Estonia, Finland, France, 

Germany, Greece, Hungary Iceland, Italy, Latvia, Liechtenstein, Lithuania, Luxembourg, Malta, 

Netherlands, Norway, Poland, Portugal, Slovakia, Slovenia, Spain, Sweden, Switzerland, 

Monaco, San Marino, Vatican City, United Kingdom and Ireland.  

 

 


